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July 11, 2018 
 
Godfrey Perrott 
Chair, Actuarial Standards Committee 
International Actuarial Association 
1203-99 Metcalfe St. 
Ottawa, ON K1P 6L7 
 
Re: Proposed Revisions to the International Standard of Actuarial Practice 1 on General 
Actuarial Practice (ISAP 1) 

Dear Mr. Perrott: 

First, on behalf of the Canadian Institute of Actuaries (CIA), thank you for the opportunity to 
comment on the final version of ISAP 1.  

Second, we asked the Actuarial Standards Board and the CIA Practice Council to review the 
material, and following completion of this work, neither group has any further changes to 
propose. 

We look forward to the final release of the standard in due course. 

 

Yours truly, 

[original signature on file] 

 

John Dark, FCIA 
President  

 
cc: 
 Conrad Ferguson 
 Faisal Siddiqi 
 Jacques Tremblay 
 
 


